
 

 

 

      

 

 

  

 

 

          

              

 

 

 

 

ENGLISH 

Adventure Stories 

We will be writing adventure stories, 

combining everything we have learnt about 

descriptive writing and narrative techniques. 

Spellings 

 Suffixes (tion, cian, sion, ily and ure) 

 Homophones 

 Year 5/6 word list. 
 

Guided Reading 

We will continue looking at our whole class 

texts and refining children’s ability to refer 

to the text to support their answers.  

MATHS 

 Measures; 

 Number work - patterns and 

sequences; 

 Statistics; 

 Geometry - symmetry & translations; 

 Solving problems. 

 

 

YEAR 5 – Summer 2 

SCIENCE / DT 

Mechanical Systems 

The children will be designing and 

making fairground rides using 

electrical systems and pulleys.  

 

ART  

This half term the children will be 

studying the work of an artist 

called Michael Craig-Martin. We 

will also be using a variety of media 

to create artwork to support our 

Ancient Egypt topic work. 

MUSIC 

The children will continue to learn 

the recorder. They will increase 

their knowledge of rhythms, 

including minims and dotted minims 

and will learn traditional melodies. 

PE / GAMES 

 Swimming (last session on 29th June) 

 Cricket. 

Please can children make sure that they have 

their P.E. kits in school every day and 

remember their swimming kit on Fridays!  

PSHCE/RE 

During PSHCE sessions, the children will be thinking about ‘Our World’ and our                     

responsibilities in the local and worldwide community. 

TOPIC 

Ancient Egypt 

We will be looking at Gods and 

Goddesses and how the Egyptians 

prepared their dead. We will also be 

making our own papyrus and scribing 

a message in hieroglyphics. By the 

end of the topic, the children will be 

aware of the achievements of the 

Egyptians as an early civilisation. 

 

COMPUTING 

We will be building on last term’s 

computer programming to write 

sequences of instructions to 

control our DT models. 

 

FRENCH 

      French cafés. 

The children will have an opportunity to 

take part in the Bikeability course on the 

week beginning 9th July. 


